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Re: Docket No. DT 12-305 Tariff Filing — Revised Tariff Pages
Dear Ms. Howland:

On December 05, 2012, Northland Telephone Company of Maine, Inc. d/b/a FairPoint Communications
(“FairPoint”) filed a revision to its October 10, 2012 filing in the above referenced Docket.

At the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission Staff’s request, FairPoint is providing more specific
clarifying language regarding the Toll rates in this service offering on pages 9 and 10. FairPoint hereby
files a complete copy of the Tariff pages indicated below which include the revised pages 9 and 10. In
addition, FairPoint resubmits the price floor analysis.

NH Tariff No. 1
Section Revision of Page Section Original of Pages
1 1 9 8,9,10

FairPoint represents that the materials marked “Proprietary Information” pertain to the provision of
competitive services; set forth trade secrets or other proprietary information falling within the scope of
RSA 91-A:5 and PUC Rule 201:4(5) and are not general public knowledge or published elsewhere;
FairPoint having taken measures to prevent dissemination of the information in the ordinary course of
business. Copies are being provided under seal to the NHPUC and to the Office of Consumer Advocate
for review. Pursuant to PUC 203.08, FairPoint represents that a motion for confidentiality will be filed
in advance of any hearing on these issues, if any.

Please return the copy of this filing marked “Receipt” with your stamp of receipt.

Yours truly,
TP

Ryan P. Taylor —

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate



